
Free meals will be available to all children 18 years of age 
and under. Adults over the age of 18 may purchase a meal 

for $3.50. Meals will be served in the High School 
cafeteria Monday-Friday from 11:00 to 12:30.
We will also serve meals at the Lynn Library on 

Tuesday and Thursday from 12:00 to 12:30 in conjunction 
with their reading program. Meals at the High School 

begin on Monday June 4th and go thru Friday July 
27th with no service on July 4th. Meals at the Lynn Library 

will be on Tuesday and Thursday thru June and July.


